
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  January 26th, 2023 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Officer Brandon Andaluz 

Phone: 619-455-2463 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Fatal Traffic Collision (600 Palomar Street), Case #2301173 

 

Message:  

On January 26th, 2023 at approximately 6:43 pm, the Chula Vista Police Department received several calls 

regarding a vehicle versus pedestrian collision in the 600 Block of Palomar Street. Police arrived on scene and 

discovered a black Toyota Corolla was traveling east bound when the driver hit a pedestrian in lane #2.  The 

driver of the Toyota Corolla vehicle yielded.  A second vehicle, a white Scion IA, did not see the pedestrian in 

the roadway and also struck the pedestrian.  The second vehicle that struck the pedestrian yielded. Officers and 

Paramedics responded to provide lifesaving measures to the pedestrian however the pedestrian succumbed to 

their injuries and was pronounced deceased on scene. Both drivers were cooperative with law enforcement.  

Alcohol and/or drug impairment is not suspected to be a factor in this collision. The Chula Vista Police Traffic 

Bureau was called to the scene to investigate the collision.   

 

The decedent is an adult female resident of Chula Vista.  Her name is being withheld pending notification to 

family members. The cause of the collision has not yet been determined. The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau 

is currently investigating the collision. Anyone that witnessed the collision or has additional information is 

asked to contact the Chula Vista Police Department Traffic Bureau at 619-455-2463.   
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